Vermont Weavers Guild

The Vermont Weavers Guild met on February 11, 2023. Julie George gave a program on a
study of the Vermont Historical Society’s textile collection.

President Claudia Gibson chaired the business meeting.

Ron Halterman gave the Treasurer’s Report.

We discussed our upcoming May exhibit. Julie and Claudia are in charge. Julie said that in the
past the annual meeting happens in the morning, followed by judging, prizes and awards for
exhibit pieces, then opening for public viewing. Rules for entries follow NEWS guidelines.
Mary Alice Farro suggested that we have a sign-up sheet for exhibiters at the March meeting.
Claudia discussed our role at NEWS coming up this summer. It features our presentation on
Vermont Guild legacy weaver Betty Atwood and our usual guild table exhibit which will feature
pillows from our two year pillow challenge. Also as usual, we have responsibility for hanging
and closing the NEWS Fashion Show.

Elizabeth Hill gave an afternoon workshop on deflected double weave via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathryn Carvey, Secretary



